
Comment for planning application WSCC/011/21
Application
number

WSCC/011/21

Name John Stanton

Address LITTLE BRAKE, BURNDELL ROAD, BURNDELL ROAD, ARUNDEL, BN18 0HT

Type of
Comment

 Objection

Comments I wish to object to the proposed incinerator due to the close proximity to residential properties both
existing and planned. The emissions from this must have a detrimental affect on the air quality in the
immediate area. The HGV movements caused will have a detrimental affect on local roads. The
visibility of the proposed buildings would blot the views from the South Downs National Park and
nearby villages. The burning of waste contributes to global warming due to the emission of green
house gasses.
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